
Subject: Proficiencies aka Skills Maintenance  

Dear Wanda Members,  

As the 20233/2024 season approaches, on top of the competition and patrolling commitments, SLSA 

has a requirement that all members who hold awards be proficient before December 31st.  

At times this is referred to as Skills Maintenance.  

In the past few years, there have been 2 components. Online via eLearning on your members portal 

and a practical component typically held on Saturday mornings as per the proficiency Calendar, 

which has been uploaded to the Wanda Website. This season will be no different however you will 

be using the members portal to complete a couple of extra steps.  

It is important that you have access to your members portal, as this contains the pathway to 

complete your proficiencies this year. Access is easy enough. As seen below.  

 

It is highly recommended that you complete the online component prior to completing a practical 

component.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye out for additional communications in relation to completing Proficiencies this 

season.  

Kindest Regards,  

Lachlan Black 

Director of Education  

Wanda SLSC.  

 

 

Click the My Training Button to access 

completed eLearning or to continue 

where you left off.  


